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Start 1 

This  is famous for 
her role on Snapple 

commercials and as a 
contestant on Seasons 1 
and 2 of Celebrity Fit 

Club. (first name)

Well, a certain 
restaurant named  

might not be faring so 
well after the PETA 

attacks, but their 
partner chain, also from 
, has no problem 

selling their java and 
these 'bits'.

 Burton is the creator 
of The Nightmare 
Before Christmas, 

whose main character is 
this guy.

The  Canal allows 
ships to make their way 
from one ocean to the 

other through this 
region of the globe 

rather than 
circumventing all of 

South America.

 Finish

Although PETA drew a 
knife and blood on the 
logo from , they may 
have crossed the line 

handing out this 
offensive altered head 
gear at Burger King.

Famous for it's anime 
and Pocky,  is no 

match to this country 
when it comes to 

hockey.

 Black recently 
hosted the Kids' Choice 
Awards, but made his 

TV debut in a 
commercial for this 

video game.

There might be a  in 
Florida, but a town by 

the same name is a 
major city in a country 
also of the same name.

Although some chess 
sets have both marked 
as a , you can tell by 

looking at the board 
coloring that the black 
king starts on this color 

square.

This country has a flag 
with a  background 

and a  circle.

A new version of  
was actually released 

on this hand-held 
system.

Although many dream 
vacations are in , this 
Florida town is where 

many high school 
students go on spring 

break.

Start 2 

This  had several hit 
songs, and a boyfriend 
who does motocross 
and was on the VH1 
show Surreal Life.

This 'oyster' from the 
VH1 show Flavor of 
Love didn't wear . 

She actually was going 
for a world record for 

wearing this color.

The remakes of 
Pokemon Red and Blue 
for  actually included 
several of these in order 

to accommodate new 
story lines, characters, 

and monsters.

This is currently the 
only US state made 

entirely of .
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